
Exchange of views with the National Planning Commission of Namibia 

（31 March 2025） 
 

On 31 March 2025, Ambassador Asazuma invited the National Planning Commission of Namibia’s 

Executive Director Dr. Michael Humavindu and Deputy Chief Advisor for National Development Mr. Ned 

Sibeya for a meeting together with the JICA Resident Representative in Namibia Mr. Hoshino at his 

official residence. 

Discussions centred on programmes and projects supported by the Government of Japan through the 

work of JICA in Namibia and the projects through the UN Agencies in Namibia, all of which are 

coordinated through the National Planning Commission of Namibia. Everyone agreed that current open 

cooperative relations should be continued in order to enhance the longstanding and ever-growing 

bilateral relations between the Governments of Japan and The Republic of Namibia. 
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